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Reporting last year’s payments to individuals by 1
February (2/5/17)

As you may know, 1 February is the deadline by which companies are required to notify the State Revenue
Service (SRS) of any income paid in the preceding tax year (i.e. 2016). This article explores income
payments to employees and non-employees that must be reported to the SRS on or before 1 February in
the year that follows the tax year.

Izlasiet visu 1szinu ne tikai virsrakstu, klustot par abonéetaju

Ka abonétajs JUs varat pieklut ne tikai pilnam iszinam, bet ari uzdot jautajumus PwC ekspertiem.
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